RESULTS OF THE PIRBRIGHT OPEN MEETING HELD ON 19th NOVEMBER 1983

QUARTET COMPETITION (One deliberate Cadets & Schools Card each)

12 entries from 7 schools. Previous Record: 398 (St.John's, 1981)

1	Smart/Olson/Man/Pollinger	EPSOM	397	CUP	+	£2.00
2	Price/Whinney/Ali-Shah/Foulsham	Charterhouse	395			£1.20
3	Bally/Shepard/Creaser/Crawley	St.John's	393			80p
4	Stokes/Hird/Latham/Tellwright	Marlborough	390			60p

PAIRS COMPETITION (One deliberate Cadets & Schools Card each)

25 entries. Previous Record: 200 (Epsom, 1981)

1	Smart/Olson	Epsom	200	(0:198)	£2.50
2	Price/Whinney	Charterhouse	200	(0:197)	£2.00
3	Hawkes/Webb-Purkis	Canford	199		£1.50
4	Man/Pollinger	Epsom	197	(Q:199)	£1.20
5	Larcombe/Samuel	Epsom	197	(Q:195)	£1.00
6	Limpus/Bunch	Epsom	197	(0:194)	80p

INDIVIDUAL COMPETITION (Two deliberate and one rapid C & S cards)

50 entries. Previous Record: 300 (Bentley of Whitgift, 1980)

1=	Whinney	Charterhouse	100	99	99	298	£2.00
1=	Olson	Epsom	100	99	99	298	£2.00
3	Price	Charterhouse	100	98	99	297	£1.00
4	Man	Epsom	99	100	98	297	80p
5	Larcombe	Epsom	98	98	99	295	60p
6=	Limpus	Epsom	98	97	99	294	50p
6=	Mabey	St.John's	98	97	99	294	50p
8	Kitchen	St.John's	98	98	98	294	40p
9	Bally	St.John's	99	99	96	294	40p
10	Webb-Purkis	Canford	100	98	96	294	30p
11	Smart	Epsom	100	99	95	294	30p
12	Foulsham	Charterhouse	97	99	97	293	25p

Two other scores of 293 counted out on Rapid cards

CLAY	DISC	KNOCKOUT	21	entries.

1	WHITGIFT	A	£2.80	3=	Charterhouse C	70p
2	Ardingly	A	£1.40	3=	Canford A	70p

Congratulations to Epsom on winning the Frimley Fours Cup once again, and to the other winners for an excellent effort. The standard has been very high this year. The prize list is determined on the basis of the top quarter of the entry.

I am most grateful to all those who helped to make the Meeting run so smoothly. In particular I would like to thank Jack Hedditch for his stirling work as Range Officer, Reg Harriss for coming to run the stats and The Guards Depot for letting us use their ranges and ensuring that everything was ready for us.

Finally, my thanks go to all those who took part and gave up their Saturday afternoon to make an entertaining and exciting competition. I hope you all enjoyed yourselves, and look forward to seeing you all next year. Serious consideration is being given to the possibility of holding it on a Sunday to get round the problem of missed teaching, and to enable us to finish a little earlier.

Charterhouse, Godalming, Tony Clayton